Self Nomination for Board of Directors

PDO NA AC, “United Property Owners of PDO”

Annual Meeting / Election Saturday June 27, 2015

I, Christine Cox, wish to self-Nominate for a position on the Playa de Oro Neighbor Association A.C. Board of Directors.

I understand that to hold a position on the board, I must be current with my HOA fees. 

Address :  95 Calle Playa de Tijuanas,  Fracc PDO, San Felipe
Phone # Mex: 686-161-3981  US: (530) 409-0823
PDO Block #  20             Lot #      05
Brief  Bio of your qualifications and experience: 
I have been a property owner in Playa de Oro since 2004.  We are currently building our home in PDO and are full time residents.  I am a permanent resident of Mexico.
I have 30+ years as a management-level employee in public education.  Primary responsibilities included the development and maintenance of school district budgets, oversight for all accounting functions including payroll, accounts payable, purchasing, warehousing  and student data reporting systems. 

I participated in numerous state-wide committees focused on fiscal reporting, fraud detection, conversion of accounting systems to one federally compliant reporting system.

While I have never served on a board for a Homeowners Association, I have served on the board for a Charter School and was on an advisory board for a school district in fiscal crisis.

I believe that my choice to live in Playa de Oro full time is evidence of the value I place on this community and I feel that in order to keep this community strong participation in its governing body is critical.  

